
AVONDALE ATPS STUDENT DROP-OFF PROCEDURE

To avoid vehicle back-ups onto the road, please follow the AATPS Drop-Off Procedure:

Drop-Off Procedure:

● Enter the parking lot at the east entrance (entrance closest to Squirrel).
● Park in center parking spots.
● Wait for buses to unload and leave the parking lot.
● Have your student exit the car and walk straight to the sidewalk.
● Exit parking lot at west entrance (entrance closest to the High School).


